
 

 

Bramfield Parish Council 

Minutes of the meeting held on 21 February 2017 

Present – Guy Tucker (Chair), Stella Johnson (Vice Chair), Cheryl Jackson, Chris 

Armstead, Councillor Michael McMullen, Pam Rutherford, Nick Savage 

Liz Hamilton – Clerk 

1. Apologies – Marietta Johnson 

2. Declarations of Interest 

None 

3. Minutes of the meeting held on 17 January 2016 

The minutes of the meeting were agreed and the Chair signed them as a true 

record. 

4. Matters arising from the minutes other than items on the agenda 

It was agreed that the PC would give Bramfield Village Hall a sum of £2,000 towards 

the refurbishment. 

It was discussed to clean up the park benches. 

It was discussed that the project of Phone Box could commence in the next couple 

of months. 

It was discussed to trim down the hedges behind the Walnut Grove, reduce the 

height and open up the views. 

5. Financial Matters 

 Balances at 21 February 2017:  

Current Account - £ 6,868.85 

Savings Account - £2,295.36 

Internet Payment - £ 17.99 

It was discussed as a project for the Village a new sign could be purchased. 

GT to look at the sighting for the sign. 



GT to speak to EHDC re planning permission for size and sighting of the sign. 

NS to contact the bank for Internet access. 

6. Site behind the Grandison pub 

MM to forward correspondence from Kim Shelton. 

7. Waterford Landfill Site Update. 

It was discussed that works have been cancelled by EHDC, this will be looked at 

again in the new financial year. 

8. Planning Application of Proposal of 2no. Two bed dwellings on Land 

Adjacent to the Grandison  

It was confirmed that the pub has been granted Planning Permission for two, 2 

bedroom dwellings. 

9. Correspondence 

None 

11. Any other business 

 

Next meeting: - Tuesday 18
th
 April 2017 – Bramfield Village Hall 

The Chair closed the meeting at 9pm. 

Signed as a true record 

 

 

 

Chair 

Date Tuesday 21 March 2017 

 


